上年车车车车车车车车车车车车车车 Stage 3 - Secret Santa 20 November 2020 Dear Parents Students in Stage 3 classes have expressed their interest to partake in a 'Secret Santa' gift giving activity this year. This will take place within each of the Stage 3 classes. Every student who wishes to participate is asked to bring in a gift (for the class member they have randomly drawn) and place it under the class Christmas tree. Please do not spend more than \$12 on a gift so that everyone receives a gift of similar value. It would be very much appreciated if the gifts could be sent to the school by Monday 7 December. If your child does not wish to participate, please return the attached slip by Monday 2 December so we may complete our random in-class draws for gifts. Yours sincerely Angela Tomiczek Kim Lynch Chris Dodds If your child does not wish to participate in the 'Secret Santa' please return the slip below by Monday 30 November. Class: □ My child will not be participating in the 'Secret Santa' Signed: _____